MEMORANDUM

T All Fagulty

FROM: R. Ray D. Somera, Ph.D., Vice President for Academic Affairs
R% Chairperson, President, GCC Faculty Union
DATE: February 22, 2013

In response to faculty concerns about timing of implementing the new Faculty Evaluation
rubrics/forms, the Job Specifications/Faculty Evaluations Committee has decided to postpone
their implementation until AY2013-14, Instead, evaluations will be based on the forms that were
used for AY2011-12.

These forms will be re-posted by Monday, February 25 by 12 noon.

CC:
Member, Faculty Evaluation and Job Specifications Committee



